

## Interstate 95 (I-95) at U.S. 1 Interchange PD&E Study FPID # 419772-2 Public Hearing March 29 & 30, 2023

## **PUBLIC COMMENT FORM**

Name	Phone:
Address:	
City:	
Email:	
Note, the contact information section is optional, and your comment will be included in the public meeting record, even if left blank.	
Please use this comment form to share feedback and opinions regarding the proposed transportation solutions to the I-95 at U.S. 1 interchange. You may return this comment form to the FDOT Project Manager, Jesse Blouin, at the address shown below, or email your comments to Jesse.Blouin@dot.state.fl.us. For those attending the in-person meeting, you may also place the form in the Comments Box. While comments and questions will be accepted at any time, those submitted by April 10, 2023 will become part of the project's public hearing record.  COMMENTS:	

Please send comments or questions via email or U.S. Mail to:

Mr. Jesse Blouin, AICP FDOT Project Manager 719 S. Woodland Boulevard, M.S. 501 Deland, FL 32720 386-943-5167 Jesse.Blouin@dot.state.fl.us